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Ventura County Health Care Agency expands immunization services 

 
(VENTURA COUNTY, Calif.) – In an effort to provide immunization services at more Ventura County 

locations, Ventura County Health Care Agency (VCHCA) Ambulatory Care Urgent Care Centers will begin 

offering walk-in immunizations on Monday, July 28th, at the following VCHCA locations: Ventura, 

Oxnard, Santa Paula, Fillmore, Thousand Oaks and Simi Valley.  

VCHCA has been working closely with Ventura County Public Health (VCPH) to provide patients with 

more convenient vaccine options. Public Health clinics provide a variety of services including childhood, 

adult and travel immunizations, HIV, TB and pregnancy testing and dental fluoride varnish applications 

for children.   

While VCPH recently closed two of its clinics, located at 3147 Loma Vista Rd., Ventura and 1133 E. Los 

Angeles Ave., Simi Valley, it will continue to provide walk-in immunizations and other services at their 

two other VCPH clinics, located at 2500 “C” St., Ste. B1 in South Oxnard, and 2240 E. Gonzales Rd., Ste. 

140 in North Oxnard.   

For more information about VCPH: visit http://www.vchca.org/public-health and for a directory of HCA 

Ambulatory Care Clinics, go to: www.vchca.org and click on “Find a Clinic.” 

### 


